Coronavirus (COVID-19): letter to
social housing residents

Letter from Christopher Pincher, Minister of State for Housing, to social
housing residents in England setting out all the measures that are in place
to support social housing residents during the next phase towards reopening
society.

This includes information about maintenance and repairs, gas safety checks,
remediation works, home moves, support for domestic abuse victims and anti-
social behaviour.
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